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STAFF RECOMMENDATION  

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and files the Public 

and an Amended Highly Confidential version of its Recommendation in this case: 

 1. Staff had filed a Highly Confidential (HC) version on December 31, 2009, which 

was designated HC in its entirety.  The Amended HC version specifically designates the highly 

confidential portions of the Recommendation.   

 2. The Company has reviewed Staff’s Recommendation filed on December 31st for 

highly confidential information.  Attached are the public (NP) version and the amended HC 

version of Staff’s Recommendation. 

 WHEREFORE, Staff files the public (NP) and amended highly confidential (HC) 

versions of its Recommendation in the above-captioned case. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
       /s/Robert S. Berlin                                         
       Robert S. Berlin 

Senior Counsel   
 Missouri Bar No. 51709 

 
       Attorney for the Staff of the  
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 526-7779 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       email: bob.berlin@psc.mo.gov 
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Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, or transmitted by 
facsimile or electronic mail to all counsel of record this 12th day of January 2010. 
 

/s/ Robert S. Berlin                                           


